

JUN 0 5 2014

Mr. Simon Toogood
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
200 Scotia Centre
BOX 938 5102-50 AVENUE
YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Toogood:

## Clarification of Participation of Ms. Yvonne Doolittle as a Member of the Mackenzie Valley Review Board

I wish to provide clarification in regards to Yvonne Doolittle's participation as a Member of the Mackenzie Valley Review Board.

In my letter dated June 3, 2014 when I said that Ms. Doolittle needs "to excuse herself from any involvement in an application in which the Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) is an applicant or participant", I was referring to a specific application by the GNWT.

I trust this is satisfactory and assists in clarifying things.

Sincerely,

Tom R. Williams Deputy Minister

c. Ms. Yvonne Doolittle, Regional Superintendent North Slave Region MACA

